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Pawnee Co courthouse safety to be addressed
(KLZA)--Pawnee County Sheriff Jayme Reed and County Clerk Candi Nicholas
met with the County Board of Commissioners regarding Courthouse safety
during the June 19th Board meeting.

A new safety committee has been set up and one person from each office will be
on the committee.

Reed will call the U.S. Marshall's office to come to Pawnee County and tour the
courthouse and make recommendations for safety.

Reed will be working with the various courthouse offices to scheduled the first
meeting of the new safety committee.
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